
                                                                                                                           

Revised School Timing for Academic Year 2024-25 

                                                                                                                                        CIR 60/05.04.24 

Dear Parents, 

 We are pleased to inform you about a significant change in our school timing for the upcoming 

academic year 2024-25. Starting from the commencement of the new academic year, our 

school timing will be as follows: 

 

• School hours: 7:45 AM to 2:00 PM 

For KG Section: 

• School hours: 7:45 AM to 11:30 AM 

We believe that this revised timing will benefit our students in several ways. By starting school 

earlier and ending at 2:00 PM for grades 1 to 10, students will have the opportunity to reach 

home earlier. This adjustment will ensure that they have ample time to relax, complete 

homework, and enjoy a nutritious lunch at an appropriate hour. 

For our KG section, the new timing from 7:45 AM to 11:30 AM is designed to provide our 

youngest learners with an optimal learning environment while considering their attention span 

and energy levels. 

We are confident that this change will contribute to the overall well-being and academic success 

of our students. Your cooperation and support in ensuring that your child adheres to the new 

school timing are greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

With warm regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa  

Principal  

 

For Grades 1 to 10:




